
Learn as you lunch

Biology  professor  Steven
Clark

Clark College is inviting the public to come back to school
for a series of free seminars that explore the lighter side of
Science, Technology, Engineering and Math (STEM). New this
academic year, the Clark College STEM Seminar Series launches
on Friday, October 16, at noon in Anna Pechanec Hall room 201
with “Rockin’ Out with Rock Rabbits.”

This seminar covers research done by biology professor Steven
Clark on pika, tiny rabbit-like creatures who normally live in
high elevations. Prof. Clark will discuss what he’s discovered
about an unusual population of these creatures living in the
Columbia  River  Gorge  whose  survival  may  hold  keys  to
understanding how our environment can adapt to global climate
change.  Expect  Prof.  Clark,  who  recently  received  an
Exceptional Faculty Award, to share photos and insights in an
exciting, high-energy presentation geared toward anyone with
an interest in science—no Ph.D. required!

Other fall quarter events in this series include:

The Science Behind Sci-Fi with Prof. Joe Pitkin, Oct. 30
Handicapping Horse Races with instructor Robert Weston,
Nov. 13
Breaking the Cycle of Abuse with Prof. Mika Maruyama,
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Dec. 4

All events are held on Fridays from noon to 1 p.m. in APH room
201. All are free and open to the public. Light snacks will be
available and guests are welcome to bring their own lunches
with them.

“Clark College has long been a center for STEM learning in
this  region,”  said  Clark  College  STEM  Coordinator  Erin
Harwood, who helped organize the seminar series. “We already
do lots of outreach to encourage interest in STEM among our
community’s young people through our annual Science Olympiad
and other events. This is a way to show adults as well that
learning about STEM can be lots of fun. We’re hoping people
start looking forward to these seminars as a great way to
spend their Friday lunch break learning something new.”

Clark  College  is  located  at  1933  Fort  Vancouver  Way,
Vancouver. Driving directions and parking maps are available
at www.clark.edu/maps. Anyone needing accommodation due to a
disability in order to fully participate in this event should
contact Clark College’s Disability Support Services Office at
(360) 992-2314 or (360) 991-0901 (VP), or visit Penguin Union
Building room 013, as soon as possible.
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